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March  26, 2013
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING

Mr. Steven V. King, Acting Executive Director and Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission

1300 South Evergreen Park Drive SW

Olympia, Washington 98504-7250

Re:
Do Not Redocket - Substitute Sheets - Seventeenth Revised Sheet No. 2 and Eighteenth Revised of Sheet No. 4
Dear Mr. King:


Attached you will find the electronic copies of the above-referenced sheets.  These are substitute sheets.

The purpose of substitute Seventeenth Revised Sheet No. 2 is to put in the correct tariff signal noting the change from the Department of Ecology to the Department of Health who now has the responsibility of issuing permits.  


The change to Eighteenth Revised Sheet No. 4 is due to a change in information from generators.  There has been a significant change in the estimated shipping information that affects the dose rate.  As a result, there are substantial changes to that rate.  


Supporting work papers will be provided to Commission Staff.
Sincerely,

RICHARD A. FINNIGAN
Attorney for US Ecology Washington, Inc.

RAF/ cs
Enclosures

cc:
David A. Bennett (via U.S. mail)


Stan Addison (via U.S. mail)


Dr. Leonard E. Porter (via U.S. mail)


William Sissel (via U.S. mail)


Mike Lackey (via U.S. mail)


David E. Murray (via U.S. mail)


Wade Koglin (via U.S. mail)


Tray Caldwell (via e-mail)

Simon Bell (via e-mail)


Stuart Trippel (via e-mail)


Mike Ault (via e-mail)
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